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JUNEL NEWS 
 HAPPENINGS 
AND EVENTS! 

NEXT MEETING: 
 
      The next regularly scheduled meet-
ing of the Circle City Flyers will be held 
on   Thursday  JUNE 15 , 2017   7:00  
pm at the Corona Senior Center located 
on the corner of 10th and Belle St, in 
Corona. Bring one of your planes to 
show off to the club and receive a free 
raffle ticket. 
 

 
Next Meeting Date,                      P.1 
President’s column ,                    P.2 
Editorial                     P. 3 
Webmaster Column                     P. 3 

SCALE  
FLY IN  

Saturday 
JUNE 24 

See flyer inside  
 
Please note;  The filed will NOT be 
open to general flying on that day. 
Only registered contestants  can fly.  
Even if you don’t have a scale mod-
el to fly come on out and enjoy the 
day with your club members.  Liable 
to see some great flying as well. 
 



THE PLANE TRUTH is the Official Newsletter of the Circle City Flyers of Corona, CA.  It is published 
monthly for the benefit of its members. Copies are also provided to other interested individuals, R/C 
Clubs and hobby stores. Current circulation is pushing 75  Portions of the Newsletter may be repro-
duced without the permission of the Circle City Flyers for whatever reason. Acknowledgement of the 
source and author of any  reprinted material is appropriate.  Usually the club meets on the 3

rd
 Thursday 

of each month at the Corona Senior Center and at DELEO Field whenever its members are flying.  
Guest and potential new members are always welcome to attend club meetings and to visit the field. 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE!  

like to thank his two daughters Aman-
da and Stephanie for offering to help 
at our coming event. 
I ask you, our membership, to spread 
the word about our hobby. The hobby 
is probably at its lowest in years; hob-
by stores are closing across the na-
tion as indicated by April’s AMA mag-
azine. Let’s get some more young re-
cruits. Roland donated a plane and 
Radio for club use and Edsel Labao is 
our official trainer. So we are set up 
for training. This is a good wholesome 
hobby that frankly keeps the young 
out of trouble. 
 
Thank you for your help and helping 
keep our hobby alive. 
 
         See you at the field, 
                                        Jesse 

The meeting went well and was attend-
ed by 13 members. The Kawasaki Man-
agement meeting at our field is now 
over. I thank them for their donation to 
our raffle and mowing the field for us. 
We are now free to concentrate on our 
upcoming June 24

th
 “Scale Fly In” work-

shop event. I urge membership to sup-
port this event by participating or attend-
ing. There will be more info posted on 
our website and thru club announce-
ments. If successful this could be the 
stepping stone for even larger events for 
our club in the near future. It is an op-
portunity for the club to make money 
and build up our piggy bank. So please 
mark your calendars and make plans to 
attend. If you know people from other 
clubs please ask them to attend our 
event. 
 
 I’d like to thank Jaimie from Hobby 
Town for contributing an extra $25 gift 
card to our monthly raffle. Also I would 
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WEBMASTERS REPORT 
 
Hi guys, 
 This month the club is going to 
be hosting an official workshop for the 
US Scale Masters organization. This 
event is being put on for a couple of 
reasons. First,  to add benefit to the 
club and enrich your experience, sec-
ondly to introduce scale competition to 
those that might not otherwise be ex-
posed to it and second, to gauge the 
interest of scale in the club. If there 
seems to be interest the club can 
move on to hosting a USSM qualifying 
event next year for the national scale 
masters competition. So if you have 
any plane that is based off of an air-
plane that exists in full scale, you can 
participate. There have been a number 
of emails about this event and getting 
ready to compete. I will quickly go over 
the need to know.  
1) Get your plane together, remember 

even foam qualifies, in sport class 
you only need a picture proving 
that your airplane existed  

 
2) Practice your flight sequence with a 
friend that will be your spotter. A com-
plete flight sequence guide was sent 
out a few weeks ago to give ideas of 
what need to have in your flight se-
quence. You need to practice with a 
spotter because they will be your eyes 
and ears in the sky, and they will be 
telling you what maneuver comes up 
next in your sequence.  
 
3) Come, learn, and enjoy. The club 
has worked hard to put on a fun event, 
come out and enjoy it! 
 
Remember that there is a $10 landing 
fee to fly that day, food is going to be 
sold, and a pretty good raffle will be 
there including a spectrum radio, Gold-
berg cub kit, and an ARF as well as gift 
cards! Hope to see you there. 
 
                          Brent Peterson, 
                          Webmaster CCF 
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